
Hillsborough Elementary School 
Home and School Association 

November 2020 Meeting 
11/11/2020 

 
Erika Marini, HSA President, opened the meeting at 7pm. 

Welcome 

There were 15 people present on the Zoom Meeting.    

Minutes 

October 2020 meeting minutes were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report (Fundraising Ideas/updates) 

Andrew reported that we got another $140 in membership dues.  He also reported that we are getting charged a service 
fee from the bank, he is looking into these fees.  Andrew spoke with Mike at Jersey Mike’s regarding a fundraiser night.  
He is happy to host one for us.  He will select the date of November 24th.  We can offer the teachers the opportunity to 
do a group order for lunch, we will work with the staff to make this happen.  Andrew will also coordinate with other 
local restaurants to arrange additional fundraising nights (Just Subs, Angelos, Lenny’s, Bella’s).   

Erika reported that we made $260 in profit from logo wear sales. 

Class Parents 

Class Parents were selected last night.  There were only a few classes with more than one volunteer.  We are missing 
volunteers for Mrs. Dugan and Mrs. DiPano’s class, Ms. Eckstein will see if she can find parent volunteers.  Shannon will 
have e-mails out to the class parents selected this week. 

Teacher Forum 

Thank you to Mr. Piccirillo for the wonderful Halloween program!  The children and teachers really enjoyed it, the 
program made Halloween celebrations special during this challenging time.  

Principal Forum 

Ms. Eckstein spoke about the Emergency Notification test that will be conducted in the next couple of weeks.  Date was 
sent out via school messenger.  Parents will be notified for each building their children attends.  

The sidewalk by the playground is in, which is great news. We can sell more bricks if we would like to fill in the space.   

 

Erika Marini, President of the HSA, closed the meeting at 8:00pm.   

 
Minutes Submitted by: Meghann Valeo, HSA Recording Secretary 


